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Saturday, June 3rd from 8am to 1pm 

At the Public Works Facilities located at 40 Parsonage RD 

-FMI- 

Absentee Ballots Available Now 
For the June 13th Elections 

• Municipal Officers Ballot 
• School Budget Referendum Ballot 
• State Referendum Ballot 

Request your ballots online, at the Town 
Office or by telephone at 829-3705. 

June 8, 2017 is the last day to request an 
absentee ballot. 

The Town Website Now Features a 
New Business Directory! 

Please take a minute to view our local 
businesses.  If your business is located in 
North Yarmouth but not listed please click 
here to add it to our directory 

Thursday, June 1st at 7:00pm 
in the Town Office Meeting Room 

 
Meet your local candidates and hear why 
he/she is running for office. 
 
Candidates are running for Select Board, 
Budget Committee, School Board and 
Cemetery Commission 

Municipal Offices Closed 

Monday, May 29, 2017 

In observance of the 

Memorial Day Holiday 

http://www.northyarmouth.org/sites/northyarmouthme/files/uploads/cleanup_6-3-17_v2.pdf
https://www.northyarmouth.org/business-directory/by-category
http://www.northyarmouth.org/sites/northyarmouthme/files/uploads/cleanup_6-3-17_v2.pdf
http://www.maine.gov/cgi-bin/online/AbsenteeBallot/index.pl
https://www.northyarmouth.org/doing-business/webforms/business-directory-submission
https://www.northyarmouth.org/doing-business/webforms/business-directory-submission


 

Extended Brush Dump Hours:  7am to 3:30pm Daily 

NOTICE:  Brush Dump will be CLOSED May 27th to June 2nd 
In preparation for Clean Up Day on June 3rd. 

 

  

Questions or concerns call 829-3705 or email nypwd@northyarmouth.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Are you looking for a way to help out in your 
community?  The Town Manager is looking for 
Volunteers for the following Municipal committees… 

 Board of Assessment Review 
 Economic Development & Sustainability Comm. 
 North Yarmouth School Fund Committee 
 Parks & Recreation Committee 
 Planning Board 
 Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

 
If interested please contact the Town Manager, Rosemary Roy at 207-829-3705 or email 

manager@northyarmouth.org 
 

I WANT  
YOUR PHOTOS 

If you, a family member or a friend is a Veteran living in 
North Yarmouth , the Town Clerk would like you send 
her your photos.  

 
 

Debbie is currently building a page on the Town website to 
Honor our local Veterans. 
 
Email your photos (in uniform and plain cloths) along with 
the branch of service served and time period to 
townclerk@northyarmouth.org or bring your photos to the 
Town Office and Debbie will scan photos and return the 
originals immediately.  

 
 

 

To assist our residents with the clean-up from this past 
winter’s storms the brush dump at the Public Works 
Facility will have extend hours prior to our Annual 
Clean-up Day in June. 

Brush Dump is located at 40 Parsonage Road, behind 
the Public Works Garage. 

 

Senior 

Tax 

Credit 

If you are age 70 or older, with an annual 
income of $40,000 or less and lived in North 
Yarmouth for 10 years or more you may 
qualify for the Senior Tax Credit.   
Click Here for the application and criteria. 
Application Deadline June 30, 2017 

http://www.northyarmouth.org/town-clerk/pages/honoring-our-veterans
mailto:townclerk@northyarmouth.org
http://www.northyarmouth.org/sites/northyarmouthme/files/uploads/application_and_ordinance.pdf


 

 

 

 

North Yarmouth Residents may obtain burning permits online. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
FMI – call Pamela Ames at 207-829-5708 
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2017 Meeting Schedule 
 

• June 5th, 2017 
• August 7th, 2017 
• October 2nd, 2017 
• December 4th, 2017 

 
All meetings are free and open to 
the public. 
 
Find us on Facebook:  Lyme 
Busters “Friends for Hope” 

 
5-29-2017 Wescustogo Building & Design Committee 7pm @ NYMS 
 
6-06-2017 Select Board 7pm 

Memorial Day Plant & Bake Sale 
Monday, May 29th at 9:00am 

In front of Cumberland Dental Arts, 326 
Main St., Cumberland 

 
Featuring Locally Grown; perennials, 
winter hardy, annuals, vegetable 
seedlings & herbs 
Purchase coffee and baked goodies 
before or after the Parade! 

http://wardensreport.com/
http://wardensreport.com/
https://www.facebook.com/LymeBusters6/
https://www.facebook.com/LymeBusters6/


 

 
KIDS FARM CAMP 

AT Skyline Farm & Deri Farm 

 
Join us this summer for a special Kids Farm Camp summer program at Skyline 

Farm and Deri Farm in North Yarmouth. 
 

Farm cap for children ages 6-10.  There will be a 3 special one-week sessions.  Weeks of :  June 
26, July 10 and July31.  Space is limited so reserve your child’s spot soon! 
 
Children will enjoy Skyline Farm’s 56 acres of farm & forest land while getting their hands dirty 
through hands-on-learning with farm friends at MOFGA certified Deri Farm.  
 
For more information and to register online visit:  www.farmtotablekids.com 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

MSAD#51 News 

Museum passes are available to Prince 
Memorial  Library patrons. Call to reserve 
your pass to any of these Maine museums. 
With the exception of the Maine Wildlife Park, 
we can only give out one pass for each 
museum per day. Many thanks to the Friends 
of PML for purchasing the passes each year. 

Children's Museum and 
Theatre of Maine (Portland, 
ME): Offering a 50 percent 
discount on general admission 
for up to four people. Includes 
all programs that are free with 
admission. The pass is not 
valid for main stage theatre 
productions. Passes are not 
accepted on the first Friday of 
each month when the 
museum offers $2 admission 
from 5 - 8 p.m. 

 

Maine Wildlife Park 
(Gray, ME): This pass 
provides a $3 per person 
admission fee for up to 7 
people (4 years and 
older). It covers all non-
reserved events, exhibits, 
trails, wildlife programs 
and special events at the 
park. (The Maine Wildlife 
Park has agreed to our 
releasing more than one 
pass per day.) 

 

Portland Museum of 
Art (Portland, ME): This 
pass provides free entry 
for up to two adults and 
six children and is valid 
for general and special 
exhibition admissions. 

Maine Maritime 
Museum (Bath, ME): 
Admits one family of up 
to eight people for free 
general admission to the 
museum. 

 

http://www.princememorial.org/services/
http://www.kitetails.org/
http://www.kitetails.org/
http://www.kitetails.org/
http://www.maine.gov/ifw/education/wildlifepark/index.htm
http://www.maine.gov/ifw/education/wildlifepark/index.htm
http://www.portlandmuseum.org/
http://www.portlandmuseum.org/
http://www.mainemaritimemuseum.org/
http://www.mainemaritimemuseum.org/


 
(Photo Credit: The Forecaster) 

Greely High School Senior, Mark Baston, of North Yarmouth (son of Clark & Marlee Baston) 
will be competing in a national technical skills competition in Tennessee next month! Check out 
the story in The Forecaster: Greely grad takes tech skills to national level 

 

 

Join us in promoting community spirit and celebrating the Class of 2017! The Greely Swimming 
& Diving Team is holding their 2nd Annual Greely Graduation Balloon Fundraiser. You can 
order a balloon to be delivered to a senior for graduation weekend.  
 
Choose from a single balloon ($6) or personalized bouquet of 3 ($15), which includes delivery to 
the senior's Cumberland/North Yarmouth address, and a gift card signed with your own message. 
 
You can reserve your delivery online at http://bit.do/greelyballoons. For more information, 
please contact greelygradballoons@gmail.com. Help us to paint the two towns in maroon & 
white in honor of our amazing graduates! 

 

Disclaimer – Requests to be included in Reminders from Town Hall are at the discretion of the Communications Sub-committee. 
The posting of announcements, reports, documents and links (embedded or otherwise) included or attached to Reminders From 
Town Hall does not necessarily reflect the official opinion, policy or position of any Board, Committee, Commission, Department 
or employee of the Town of North Yarmouth, Maine.  E-mail addresses associated with Reminders from Town Hall are considered 
public information and may become public knowledge. 

https://webmail.roadrunner.com/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fr20.rs6.net%252Ftn.jsp%253Ff%253D001hvVHvaeWLy297B3iwbHBoJj_g0B8MueQqgqDcfvpKMT3fth4NffeAnAwHFlu7ZKVaxImyRzO1coH9bJlRH68VF2NZdijh09Ol-ufoRd_50k7R1fvPA8AEMA1HTLPJFh_R-ijKSMuy4WEsrItfVYN5n1UjOSf_OA-OvUoUkpENtqkz0udUr-g4_87U5nMXZ24Q_Qoel40r3WjbmmUpG6fpJryMjhz-Ckhwj947fMt5nzjRS7pkBg5U1R8gVCJu6jG8RgJrtciJjRImdsY-ADn8sTMo5OJU_uJHPlvDDFASGE%253D%2526c%253DPf5DEolSUtW60l7P9i3ZEnB2tWzfT-cy5XSQcDSU1RLNF6QzA-I8Ng%253D%253D%2526ch%253DXOd5xoKmTeZup5PB5w1VIYuXDZzary9GYl6dhV-PLHVbSFbCEKgauA%253D%253D&hmac=79a8c45c1e14d08eea1116ee7b49e292
https://webmail.roadrunner.com/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fr20.rs6.net%252Ftn.jsp%253Ff%253D001pLCTQqXwNZpHTsy9PCAz4I9N9LhLndekU8E8YS1qDg-zQ3LCTYycku0x3EQVNiP8LQFVBKqd1m6bUUYVRCBsdsRihsGx2K31UUczcLUhvZi2bXdHI4JbPW6yatgHx-Is2ixiG40fN8m0SIhL4EjcgbHvdWKGnb0xVlA_yoD6xRHny5LgMjFA2w%253D%253D%2526c%253DZfmTIkWQlZQpOBi2ijTbGs6YR-DyeSfNWo4NRelP7F7vNBRrBamUEw%253D%253D%2526ch%253Djxl9pHwVQGSMxUyL-RRLBuTAEuXGM6MgEgQuxDaGs0PJ8TMFfGzt8Q%253D%253D&hmac=21176d55a6e22767c31c069766f602df
https://webmail.roadrunner.com/do/mail/message/mailto?to=greelygradballoons%40gmail.com

